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March 15, 2021 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

STATEMENT RE: NOODLE TREE RESTAURANT VANDALISM INCIDENT  
 

The Alamo Asian American Chamber of Commerce (AAACC) is standing behind 

various Asian-American ethnic groups, together with the Asian-American Alliance of 

San Antonio (AAASA), in denouncing hate crimes and bigotry towards Asian-

Americans. The vandalism that occurred at the Noodle Tree Restaurant on Sunday, 

March 14, 2021, is unacceptable. The incident was clearly derogatory against Chinese-

Americans. It speaks volumes of the continued fueling of hate crimes in the City of San 

Antonio, particularly within the Asian population since the inception of the COVID-19 

pandemic.  

The resounding theme of “Diversity, Equity and Inclusion” respects individuals from 

all walks of life regardless of skin color and race, to exercise certain freedoms of 

expression and be entitled to their own views without threat to others. The Noodle Tree 

Restaurant is a privately-owned entity whose decision was to protect the staff and 

customers by following suggested CDC guidelines despite the Texas statewide 

loosened restrictions on face coverings.  

AAACC calls for city leaders to urge all branches of government including the San 

Antonio Police Department, Bexar County Sheriff’s Department as well as the Bexar 

County Criminal District Attorney’s office to conduct a full investigation and provide 

accountability to the perpetrators of the crime.  

In the past year, AAACC has also been involved in working with Mayor Ron Nirenberg 

and City Council in the unanimous approved resolution denouncing hate and bigotry 

for Asians and Jewish Americans. The resolution must resonate within the community 

for continued peace and harmony within the citizens of San Antonio.  

 

For more info please contact Genaline Escalante-Valdez, AAACC President at genaline2@icloud.com or 

(210) 275-1063 

.  


